April 12, 2011

ABWE Board Requests G.R.A.C.E. Facilitate and Direct a Third Party Investigation
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The ABWE Board met on Monday afternoon, April 11th, 2011, and decided to request that G.R.A.C.E. facilitate and direct a third party investigation of the abuse issues related to Donn Ketcham, and how such issues were handled by ABWE.  ABWE and G.R.A.C.E. will work towards formalizing this agreement in the days ahead. It is our heart’s desire that such an investigation will reveal truth, and that the truth will result in actions that honor Christ and rebuild trust. May God be honored throughout this necessary and critical process.
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